

An important update for Members, Guests and Visitors of The Hills Club

Dear Members.

use and also regular washing of hands

The club wants to provide a brief update on your club's response to the Coronavirus issue.

The clab warries to provide a brief oposite on your clab's response to the coronavirus issue.

The club is following the advice of all levels of government, Clubs NSW, Bowls Australia to ensure that we are doing all that we can to initiate measure that will assist in reducing the potential exposure to coronavirus.

The club is being proactive in ensuring that our cleaning and sanitary practices are as effective as possible in ensuring we are doing all we can to minimise any risk of exposure.

Our staff and cleaners have been continuously working hard to be cleaning and disinfecting all surfaces throughout the club on a constant basis. We encourage your use of hand sanitisers that we have place around the club for your

We understand at this time that we are always needing to act in the best interests of our staff and customers and that we provide a rafe environment for all. This is our highest priority.

Whilst we understand the choice of some to stay home at this time, we can assure you that we are doing all that we can to ensure that the club remains operational in the aim of continuing to provide services at this time and remain open.

Naturally we understand that the situation is evolving at a rapid rate and we will ensure to update you on any changes as they occur to the club's operation. Please keep an eye on the clubs facebook page for the most up to date communication. The club board and management are in constant communication so as we are making prompt and effective decisions a smederal

In the mean time we hope to see you continue supporting the club and wish you all good health in this challenging time

.....

Angus Rimmer

General Manager